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         Tuesday 6th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that as of today Mrs Keeble will be reverting back to her maiden name 
Miss Stanley. As I am sure you can imagine this is a deeply difficult time for Miss Stanley and we ask 
that you respect her privacy during this time of unexpected transition. We will be letting the children 
know today also.  
 
Best Wishes  
 

 
 
 
Mrs Godbold  
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